
The date: 3/26/2025 
The week number: 13 
The walk number: 1806 
The weather: 57 F; cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, Judi Sato, 

Chip O’Connor, Laura Glass, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, John Mayfield 
 

The birds (26) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

6  Bushtit 0.88 

4 American Crow 1 

10 Mourning Dove 0.62 

8 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.38 

2 Red-shouldered Hawk 0 

4 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

3 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

8 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.88 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

3 Red-crowned Parrot 0.12 

1 Black Phoebe 0.88 

9 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

2 Common Raven 1 

2 American Robin 0 

1 Chipping Sparrow 0 

4 House Sparrow 0.88 

2 European Starling 0.25 

2 California Towhee 0.88 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.75 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.38 

25 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.88 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:05 
 
We had a new walker along, John Mayfield, who is the 231st walker to walk the Caltech bird 
walk. John helped us observed 26 species, 
2 above the prediction. This is week 13, the week that the all-time record of 37 species was set 
way back on 3/28/2011. 
You can look up that report at 
http://birdwalks.caltech.edu/bird_data/past_walk_reports_mar2011.htm 
We had three zero-probability birds: Chipping Sparrow, American Robin, and Red-shouldered 
Hawk, so I guess 

http://birdwalks.caltech.edu/bird_data/past_walk_reports_mar2011.htm


those were best birds for the week. We did miss a 100% probable bird, the Red-whiskered 
Bulbul. Overall, a very good walk. 
 
 
Alan,  
3/27/2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


